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Court March 4th @6:30pm

Council Meeting March

14th @6pm

Business license renewals

are due by March 1st

anything later will be

charged a $25 late fee. 

2024 Election will take

place April 2nd. 

Children’s Easter Egg Hunt

March 29th @ 10 am 312 S

Main Street.
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2024 Election
The 2024 election is coming up April 2nd. We have a lot of amazing
individuals that will be running to fill a few spots on the board.  Read more
on page 2.

Online Bill Pay

2024 Easter Egg Hunt 
The Town of La Jara will be hosting the annual Easter Egg hunt. This will

take place at 312 South Main park. It will start at 10 am on Friday March

29th, 2024. There will be two age groups 5 and under and 6 and up. There will

be couple of prizes that the kids will have a chance to win. The Easter Bunny

will also be making an appearance to meet all of the wonderful children.

Senior Citizen Scavenger Hunt
The Town of La Jara and the Northener’s Senior Center have got together to

have a fun scavenger hunt for our seniors citizens. This will take place

March 22, 2024 at 11 am at the Senior Center. This is a fun opportunity for

our senior citizens to get out and have some fun. But there will only be one

winner. We are excited to be able to do this for our seniors. 

Town Parks
Now that the weather is getting warmer and there will be a lot more outdoor

events we would like to inform you all about our parks. All of our parks are

first come first serve; no need to make a reservation. You can call us and let

us know when you will need it and we can try to save it for you but as stated

before all of our parks are on first come first serve basis. Please contact us

at (719) 274-5363 if you are planning on using tents or bouncy houses that

require stakes to be driven into the ground because our parks do have

sprinkler systems that could be damaged. We do ask that if you use the parks

to please be respectful and clean up after yourselves. 

Online bill

pay is now

available

Online bill is now available to our customers. If you are interested in online
bill pay please visit our website at townoflajara.colorado.gov to set up your
account. If you have questions or need help setting up your account please
come in or call us at (719)274-5438.
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The La Jara Regular Municipal Election will be held on Tuesday, April 2, 2024. This will be a polling place

election, meaning that you will have to come and vote in person at La Jara Town Hall, 221 Broadway from 7

am to 7 pm. If you are not able to vote in person on April 2nd you may request an application for an

Absentee Ballot by calling La Jara Town Hall at 274-5363.

There will be one question referred to the voters on the ballot. The Board of Trustees are asking voters to

consider amending the town code to allow ordinances to be published by title only rather than publishing the

entire ordinance in the local newspaper. Publishing ordinances in the newspaper can be rather costly and to

reduce the publication costs Colorado Revised Statues (§31-16-105) provides that citizens can vote to allow for

ordinances to be published by title only. All ordinances are always available to view at Town Hall or are

available on the website at townoflajara.colorado.gov.

2024 Election

Northerner’s Corner

3/21 food giveaway for seniors an
vets @9 am @ Northerners’ Senior
Center
Bingo Mon & Wed 10am to 11:30
and 1pm to 2pm (Monday)
Cards Tuesday @ 10am 
Casino is the second Tuesday of
the month @8 am.

Town of La Jara

On March 11, 1902 La Jara the place that many of us call

home was officially incorporated as a town. Our town

holds many memories for many of us for over twelve

decades. The Town of La Jara has by far the best

residents that anyone would wish to have. Our

community strives on the love and support that we as

individuals give to one another. Our town has been able

to witness the love between family's and friends as we

watch each other raise our children that will also get to

call La Jara home. The Town of La Jara had its first ever

board meeting April 8th, 1902 and 122 years later we are

still striving as a town. Without each and every resident

of our community we would not be able to have this

amazing place we get to call home. This year our town

will be 122 years old. 


